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NEWSLETTER WINTER 2022 
As the impending visit from Father Christmas draws ever 

nearer and the nights are longer and colder, we hope you 

will find something to interest you in this edition of our 

Newsletter.  
 

We wish all our Fostering Families a very Merry Christmas 

and best wishes for 2023!  
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FESTIVE WORDSEARCH 
Can you ɤnd the festive words hidden in the grid below? 

One word appears twice, can you ɤnd which one? 

Answers on Pg 38 
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WINNERS! 

We are delighted to announce that our Fostering UK 

Family were successful in two categories at the 

Children and Young Peoples Awards!  

 

Huge Congratulations go to: 
 

TAMMIE and IANȱThe Foster Carer Award 

SOPHIEȱThe Young Carer Award 
 

All our ɤnalists are winners in our eyes! 
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Sophie with her very 

well deserved award. 

Tammie took her Daugh-

ter, Faye, along to the 

awards ceremonyȱthey are 

very much a ȳFoster Familyȴ 

and received the award on 

behalf of their whole family. 
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HIP, HIP, HOORAY! 

ML for receiving a Star of the 
Week award at Dance! 

RS for doing so well at school 
recently! 

KH for being so supportive of 
their parents fostering journey. 

HL who has also shown so 
much support for their par-
ents fostering journey. 
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KMG for attending the 

Youth Adventure Trust Tree 

Tops Pathway as part of a 

two year programme, where 

they are learning to work as 

a team, build their self-

conɤdence and are picking 

up lots of outdoor skills.  

Congratulations to MB 

and LB on their recent 

success in their Ballroom 

Dancing Competitions! 

Fantastic achievements! 
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KMG spent 6 days in Barcelona October half 
term with their school on a football trip, where 
they visited Nou Camp and Ferrari Lane. We bet 

that was a great experience! 

GP for taking part in their 

Carers First Aid training and 

getting themselves a certiɤ-

cate! 
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RT for overcoming their fear 

of the barbers and having a 

super awesome haircut! 

Well Done to You All! 

Congratulations to KMG for 

being selected for the Future 

Pathways Programme with 

Study Higherȱ well done K!! 

KM enjoyed an Arts day at Kelm-

scott Manor, Lechlade in October 

half term, where they did some 

very impressive leaf rubbing! 



мл 

CARER NEWS 

We send  our warmest con-

gratulations to Kellymarie on 

winning the ȳInvestigator of 

the Year 2022ȴ title at the 

Safer Cambridgeshire Policing 

Awards this year. 

Kellymarie is the daughter of 

our carers, Diana and Dean, 

who could not be more proud 

of Kellymarieȴs award and we 

are extremely proud too! 

Congratulations Kellymarie, 

we are sure that this is the 

start of greater things 

to come. 
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Our Carer and Peer Mentor, Nicky went to see her favourite 

band, The Hunna, in Bristol in October with her children 

Max and Izzy. They even got to meet the band afterwards 

Nicky told us ȶI was soooo excited lol and donȴt care if I am 

the oldest rocker in town!ȷ 

Looks like a great experience for you all Nicky! 

²Ŝ ƭƻǾŜ ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ ŎŀǊŜǊǎ ƴŜǿǎΣ Řƻ ǎŜƴŘ ƻǾŜǊ ŀƴȅǘƘƛƴƎ ȅƻǳ 

ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǘƻ ŀƳŀƴŘŀϪŦƻǎǘŜǊƛƴƎǳƪΦƻǊƎΦǳƪ 
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LOCAL GROUPS NEWS 

Our Essex and London Group 

 visited the Bowling Alley and we hear a very 

competitive evening was had by all! 
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Our Cambridgeshire, Lincolnshire and  

Northamptonshire Group had a great time 

when a travelling zoo visited and everyone 

got to have some hands on experience meet-

ing some of the creatures! 


